
 LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
 BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 
 March 17, 2014 
 
 
 
ITEM:  II.B. 
 
 
TOPIC: Gift from Perrinville Early Childhood Center PTA 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District accept the 
generous gift totaling $4,675.72 from the Perrinville Early Childhood Center PTA to 
Perrinville for instructional technology. 
 
 
RATIONALE: 
 
This gift is for the purchase of 8 iPads for teacher and classroom use and 3 large 
monitors and HDMI cables for the Great Start Readiness classrooms for large group 
instruction. 
 
 
BUDGETARY INFORMATION: 
 
None 
 
 
RESOURCE PERSONNEL: 
 
Stacy Jenkins, Administrator of Communications 
 
 
EXHIBITS: 
 
None 
 
 
 
 
 
 


